
1/2 A Texaco Glow Plugs 
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Printed in the Coastal Flyer, Newsletter of SAM 26, Bob 
Angel, Editor

At a meeting on January 18,2006 Mike Fretz, one 
of the principles in the new Cox hobbies operation 
said that the current inventory of 1/2A Texaco glow 
plugs is totally depleted and currently there are no 
plans to make any more. Mike went on to say that 
the success of their new line of WWII RC electric 
models is so great they are giving serious 
consideration to totally moving away from the gas 
engine business. No decision has been made at this 
time but it is not looking like they are wanting to 
spend the time and money to restart any of the 
machines. A look at the Cox hobbies web site 
http://www.coxmodels.com/ will show that they 
are selling off the inventory of 1/2A Texaco engines 
and a check at engine parts will show no glow plugs 
for these. Looks like SAM needs to be giving
consideration to a rule change for this event.


